SUPPORT THE GILFORD POLICE K9 PROGRAM BY PURCHASING
AN ENGRAVED PAVER IN OUR MEMORIAL GARDEN.

THE GILFORD POLICE DEPARTMENT TRAGICALLY LOST K9 IKE
TO CANCER THIS PAST FEBRUARY.

YOUR CONTRIBUTION WILL HELP ASSIST WITH THE COST OF A NEW K9.
MEMORIALIZE A FRIEND, LOVED ONE, OR FAMILY NAME(S) WHILE
SUPPORTING A GREAT CAUSE.

PAVERS ARE $75.00 PAYABLE TO THE GILFORD POLICE RELIEF
ASSOCIATION. ENGRAVING INCLUDES UP TO THREE LINES WITH 18
CHARACTERS PER LINE.

A limited amount of pavers are available for purchase at the Gilford
Police Department Dispatch Center. GET YOURS TODAY!!

All inscriptions are subject to the approval of the Gilford Police Relief Association; a certified
non-profit registered through the State of New Hampshire Attorney General’s Office.



